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Greetings from Liosmor Mochuda National School 

November and December have been really busy months with lots of activities that the 

children have been engaged in. They started hockey lessons with Shelly, continued cooking and 

are finding the iPads great tools to help bring on their learning. In particular, Seesaw is working 

really well. The children are busy practicing poems and a short play for Christmas.  

Thanks to all the parents for supporting our annual school raffle in such challenging times. On 

behalf of the staff, I would like to wish everyone a merry Christmas and we look forward to 

seeing everyone in the New Year!  

Alanna Nichol, Principal 

 
Enrollments 

We are now taking enrollments. 

If you have a child ready for school 

or know of a family looking for a 

school in which to enroll their child 

please contact the office at 058-

54848 or through the school 

website www.liosmormochudans.ie. 

All admissions welcome :) 

 

Goodbye & Welcome 

We sadly had to say 

goodbye to Mrs. Ahern this 

term but we wish her the 

best of luck in her new 

endeavour. We will miss 

her lots but thank her for 

all the great work she did! 

A big welcome to Ms. 

Pettit, our new support 

teacher, who joined the 

school this term.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

St. Carthage’s 

We designed a Christmas 

card with some festive 

jokes to send to the 

residents of St. Carthage’s. 

We won’t be able to visit 

this year but tune in to our 

website for our Christmas 

plays and poems! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Who is Santa’s 

favourite singer? 

Elf-is-Presley! 

What do you call 

Santa when he 

stops moving? 

Santa-pause! 

What happens 

when you eat all 

the Christmas 

Decorations? You 

get tinsilitis! 

 

Y 

http://www.liosmormochudans.ie/


  

 

 SENIOR ROOM 
 

  
 

Credit Union Art Competition 

One of our extremely talented 

students won first prize in her 

category in the Credit Union Art 

Competition. We are very proud of 

her! 
 

 
 

International Children’s Day 
 

 
 
 

 Science Week 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Learning with iPads 
 

 

 

Cooking with Kater4Kidz 

 

 
 
 
 

 



  

JUNIOR ROOM 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Learning about forces 

We made ramps with books and 

cubes. We discovered that our 

vehicles moved faster on our 

desks than on the carpet. We 

had great fun experimenting 

with different materials and 

making steep and shallow slopes. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


